
TOWN OF GRAFTON 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON 2022 PROPOSED BUDGET 

Wednesday, NOVEMBER 10, 2021 
5:30 PM 

Grafton Town Hall 
1230 11th Ave., Grafton, WI, 53024 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 10, 2021, at 5:30 PM, at the Town 
Hall, 1230 11th Avenue, Grafton, WI, a Public Hearing on the 2022 Proposed Budget of the Town of 
Grafton will be held. The Proposed Budget in detail is available for inspection in the Clerk's Office at the 
Town Hall from 8:30 AM to 4:30 PM Monday through Thursday, and Friday from 8:30 AM to 12:00 Noon. 
The following is the current summary of the proposed 2022 Budget. 

 
Dated this 21st day of October 2021. Sara Jacoby, Town Clerk 

 
Members of the Town Plan Commission, Board of Appeals, or other committees, boards, commissions, and authorities may attend and participate at this meeting, but will 
not take official action unless notice so provides. No qualified individual with a disability shall, by reason of that disability, be excluded from participation in or denied the 
benefits of the services, programs or activities of the Town of Grafton, or be subjected to discrimination by the Town. If you are disabled and require special  
accommodations, please advise the Town no later than 5 working days before the scheduled meeting or activity. 


